Conditions of Entry for Visiting Buses
All visiting buses attending the running day or open weekend must abide by the following conditions
when on the museum site or operating free services organised by the museum.
¢ Entries must be clean, complete and in a safe working condition.
e Owners must ensure that all drivers are lawfully qualified to handle the vehicle.

¢ All entries must be fully licensed with a current MOT certificate, if required, and be insured
against third party risks for road use. Running on trade plates is not permitted..

e Vehicles operating on free bus services must be fully insured to operate such services.
e A speed limit of 20mph shall apply in all areas of the Museum site.
e Unattended vehicles must be securely braked with the engine off.

¢ In the interest of pedestrian safety all vehicles must be parked at least 1m away from any
roadway edge.

¢ Owners and drivers must pay full regard to marshals’ instructions, and conduct themselves in a
manner that will not inconvenience other road users or cause annoyance to other persons at
any time.

¢ No reversing on site without assistance.

e Where a visiting vehicle first arrives and is carrying more than four persons (including the
driver), the fifth and subsequent persons will be expected to pay the normal admission price.

Regretfully, if a vehicle does not comply with the above, we may have to request that it leaves the site.



